NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that public hearing scheduled for Tuesday, April 14, 2020, at 1:30 p.m.,
regarding amendments to the Outdoor Event Ordinance (Article 2 of Chapter V of the General Code)
has been cancelled. The public hearing will be rescheduled and noticed for Tuesday, April 28, 2020.
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